Communist Party’s Soviet
Celebration Plans are Cancelled:

Committee in Charge Calls Off
Meeting Following Hylan’s Criticism.
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The meeting called by the Communist Party to cel-
ebrate the 2nd anniversary of the birth of the Russian
Soviet republic to be held in Rutgers Square today at 2
pm was cancelled yesterday by the committee in charge
of arrangements.

The cancellation came shortly after a letter from
Mayor Hylan to Police Commissioner Enright, denounc-
ing the members of the party and calling upon the police

to curb their activities, had been made public.
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